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‘Christmas is a joy, a religious joy, an inner 

joy of light and peace’ - Pope Francis 

Dear Parents and Pupils, 

As we begin the season of Advent we look 

forward with hope. We thank God for all the 

blessings bestowed on us throughout the past 

year and pray for peace as we begin to prepare 

for Christmas.  

 

School Council 2020 

During November, our school council met via 

zoom to discuss many important issues.       

They are currently working to promote the 

Duneane Parish Saint Vincent de Paul Christmas 

Appeal. In each class bubble the council 

members have prepared collection boxes. Please 

send donations into school on or before Friday 

11 December. Together we can make a 

difference.                                         

The School Council have also prepared post 

boxes for each class. Pupils can write and post 

Christmas cards to their friends on or before 

Monday 7 December. The post will be delivered 

by their class teacher on Friday 11 December. 

Beauty and the Beast – Online Panto  

The Southern Regional College will zoom into our 

class bubbles on Thursday 10 December to 

perform their version of Beauty and the Beast. 

A much-needed treat for both pupils and staff.  

 

 

Christmas Lunch  

Christmas Party boxes will be served to the 

children in their class bubbles on Wednesday 2 

December. Children can wear a Christmas 

jumper, hat and accessories. The School Council 

have also suggested that the children make snow 

apples in their class bubbles, as an afternoon 

treat. The council are delighted that the motion 

has been passed.  

Popcorn Party 

Our traditional Popcorn Party will proceed on 

Friday 11 December from 2-6 p.m. All children 

are welcome. Further details and registration 

forms to follow. 

Friends of Moneynick 

Best wishes to our November 30 Club winners, 

the Neeson Family. A special treat just in time 

for Christmas.  

The Friends of Moneynick wish to thank you for 

your continued support throughout the past year. 

We will be holding our AGM in early January and 

invite you all to attend. 

School closes on Wednesday 23 December at 

11a.m. Pupils will return on Thursday 7 January. 

Finally, we wish you all a Happy, Holy and 

Peaceful Christmas. We look forward to 2021 

with renewed hope for the health and wellbeing 

of you, your family and our entire school 

community. 

 

Nollaig Shona Daoibh 
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